
 

Notice of Availability for the Final Environmental Assessment and Finding of No 
Significant Impact for the Proposed New Land Port of Entry in Rouses Point, New York. 

 

The U.S. General Services Administration (GSA) gives notice that it is publishing the Final 
Environmental Assessment and the Finding of No Significant Impact for the proposed 
construction of a new Land Port of Entry immediately adjacent to the U.S.-Canada border on 
U.S. Route 11 north of Rouses Point, New York.   

Pursuant to the provision of GSA Order ADM 1095.1f, implementing the regulations of the 
Council of Environmental Quality (40 CFR parts 1500 to 1508), this notice advises the public of 
GSA’s findings that the action described above will not significantly affect the quality of the 
human environment.  

This notice is being issued in accordance with the National Environmental Policy Act. The Final 
Environmental Assessment and Finding of No Significant Impact is available to the public at the 
GSA website: http:gsa.gov/rousespointea; at the Rouses Point Dodge Memorial Library located 
at 144 Lake Street in Rouses Point, NY (12979); and at the Plattsburgh Public Library located at 
19 Oak Street in Plattsburgh, NY (12901).  

For further information please contact: Thomas Burke, GSA NEPA Program Manager, One 
World Trade Center, 55th Floor, New York, NY 10007; or by email at thomas.w.burke@gsa.gov.  
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